Highlights from March meeting:

Yard waste will no longer be collected on Wednesdays.  The new collection day will be Fridays up until April 18, 2022. Before April 18th, another announcement will be made as to whether or not ADS will resume yard waste collection on Friday or if they will go back to Wednesdays.
Summer is coming! Get your kids ready for a fun summer of swimming by planning to join the ManorGate Marlins swim team. A parent information meeting will be held sometime in late April or early May. Make sure you visit the ManorGate Marlins website for the date and plan to get your kids registered. Summer swim team is the perfect way for your children to learn and perfect an important life skill, get exercise, and have a super social team experience. Go Marlins!
When you don’t have the space at home or want to have easy access and easy clean-up and set-up, the clubhouse is a great place to have a social event. If you are interested in renting the space, just submit a form on the Gates Hudson portal or by using this email.
Opening day at the pool is Saturday, May 28. The pool will be open daily from 11am – 8pm. Please note that there will be some Wednesday evenings when the pool will close early for swim team meets. The swim team schedule will be sent out in the newsletter, posted on signs at the clubhouse, and posted on the ManorGate website so you can see the early closing dates.
The Neighborhood Watch program needs more volunteers. This is one of the easiest volunteer jobs you will ever have, so please sign up! It’s just a small amount of your time each night of your week, driving around the neighborhood to show we have a presence and to help keep the neighborhood safe. Help out now by emailing to get signed up for the next training session. 
The next HOA meeting is April 27 at 7pm. It will be online. The code will be sent by the property manager a couple weeks before the meeting and will also be on the ManorGate website. Remember, the approved meeting minutes are always available on the Gates Hudson portal if you miss a meeting.
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